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The Honorable Bernard “Jack™ Young

and Members of the Baltimore City Council
Attn: Natawna Austin
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100 N. Holiday Street

Recommended Position

December 17, 2015

The Office of the Labor Commissioner has reviewed City Council Bill 15-0589, which
proposes grant service credit for certain pre-employment contractual services provided to the

City.

The Office of the Labor Commissioner does not support City Council Bill 15-0589 for the

following reasons:

28-1418-5017

o The Bill would have an administrative and financial burden on the City.
e Contractual employees are not eligible for retirement benefits which is in accordance

with Baltimore City Policy AM-212-1.
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